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Dear Mrs. Winter,

I was greatly encouraged by your willingness to come to Baltimore

to participate in the first "Perspectives” Study Program in this area.
You were highly recommendedby Fran Patt, who spoke with you

regarding your trip to Baltimore after your lecture in Philadelphia.

I am writing to confirm the date and provide the details you will
need.

On March 5,1986, you will have two 45 minute periods to lecture.

We will begin at 7:00 pm and end at 9145 pm. Following your

second lecture period, 15 minutes have been set aside for the students
to ask questions. Class will be held at Roland Park Country

School, where Grace Fellowship Church meets.

We would like you to present an overview of what has happened in
world evangelization since the first century A.D. You will be
introducing the historical section of the course. The students will
be reading lesson 5 of the study guide, following your lecture.
Special emphasis will be given to Carey, Taylor, and Townsend the
week following your lecture. Please return the enclosed notetaking
outline and faculty description sheet and we will take care of
duplicating them. :

We would also like you to take part in a woman's luncheon

sponsored by Grace Fellowship Church the day. of ¢lass. This would be
an opportunity to address issues pertaining to lifestyle, with
leading women .in the church and the leader's wives. Please contact
us if you are open th this. '

We are expecting 50 students, primarily post-college members of
local churches. A large percentage of the students will be from Grace
Fellowship Church. Most of the partcipants are actively pursuing

to possibility of serving Christ overseas. There will be several
missions committee members from various churches.

As Fran discussed with you, we will cover your travel expenses

and provide an honorarium of $75.00. We will take care of your
arrangements getting to and around Baltimore. You will be staying with
my wife and I, Wednesday night.

Thank you again for agreeing to come. Please pray with us that God
will accomplish His purposes through the class and in our lives.

If you have further questions, please contact me at 435-6295 or
write to me at; 6191 Northwéod Dr., Baltimore, Md., 21212.

Sincerely yours, (ala]‘{ [\)OY"’ku}o-wL Dr.
Jeatt Gurash. eHLﬁAn~£Y?' A4[> 2421 2—

Scott Buresh, Program Coordinator, "Perspectives” Baltimore.



